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House Committee on Judiciary 

 

Re: House Bill 3076 

 

 

Dear Chair Representative Kropf, Vice-Chairs Representatives Chotzen and Wallan 

and members of the Committee; 

 

 

Businesses that sell firearms are already licensed by the Federal government. So 

why do supporters of HB 3076 believe they need to stick their fingers into the pie.  

Money of course. Somehow they intend to get some money out of this. Oh, and of 

course, more bureaucracy as well. Yes, more red tape.  

 

Fees and such that will further burden a legitimate business.  

 

Oregon legislators often tell us they're trying to encourage businesses but it is 

legislation such as this that show just what they mean. They mean only approved 

businesses. 

 

This bill ought not move forward. It is much better to stop bad legislation than it is to 

pass good legislation. 

 

I urge you to table this bill.  

 

Thank you, 

Richard Wisner   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


